Freedom of Information Act 2000 – funding received by the Council

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

For the grants which are given to the Council, rather than the Council awarding it to individuals/orgs, could you please confirm how much funding you've received for the last 3 years or last 12 months?
Answer:
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 22 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is intended for future publication.

Information in relation to the grants received in 2020/21 will be published in the summer in the Council’s Statement of Accounts, this document will be available on our website, on the link below:

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/performance-and-spending/statement-of-accounts/
In addition, the Council plans to publish all business grant payments on its open data website in the coming months.  However, the Council has already published the data in relation to the business grant payments for the following schemes:

Small Business Grant

Retail hospitality & Leisure Grant

Local Authority Discretionary Grant Fund

This information can be found on the following link:

https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/dataset/covid-19-business-support-grant/table/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
